AATG
Nebraska Chapter Spring Workshop
Meeting Minutes from Saturday, April 14, 2018

President Wendy Brennan called the meeting to order at 9:30 at the Henry Doorly Zoo.  In attendance were Wendy Brennan, Pat Branson, Kelleen Browning, Yulia Evans and Erin Lhamon, Pam Hoover, Kellye Deane,  Trinia Pusch, and Ginger Starks-Yoble.  
Wendy reported on the survey she sent to members regarding topics of interest for future meetings.  Literature and Kunst ranked high.  Pat will submit a proposal to AATG to bring someone in for a fall workshop in the fall of 2019.  Wendy will plan a Kunst workshop in conjunction with NILA in October.  
Pam reported on progress on the German Students Convention.  Approximately 200 students have signed up to attend.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Wendy, Pat and Pam Hoover will serve as nominating committee for new secretary-treasurer and president-elect for next year.  
Pam also reported on the AATG Exam results.  Pam helped with Diane Wulf with the interviews.  There will not be an NATG tea, as individual schools prefer to do their own awards presentations in conjunction with Delta Epsilon Phi Initiations.  
The meeting was adjourned to tour the zoo.  Teachers will take pictures and send them to Wendy who will then share them with members.  Teachers are to come up with cute animal conversations… that could be used in class.
Respectfully submitted,
Pat Branson
President-elect
